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Dear Mr. Haight,

[ have lived in Alaska for 40+ years now, 10 years in Fairbanks, 20 years in Anchorage
and 11 years in Whittier. [ have traveled to many areas of our State and worked with
local, state and federal officials...as well as private businesses...in my prior career with
the National Weather Service. I am fully engaged in Whittier life, politics and
business...and also manage to find time to volunteer with other organizations.

Since 2000, I have owned and operated Prince William Sound Eco-Charters, LLC, a
charter boat business based in Whittier. I belong to, and have held offices in, 3 charter
organizations...two of which are Alaskan based. I also serve on the Alaska Fish
Advisory Committee out of Whittier. Over many, many years, I have worked with
recreational, charter, commercial...and subsistence fishing groups.

I have been following the search for a new Alaska Department of Fish and Game
Commissioner. I fully support appointment of Sam Cotten to this important position by
Governor Walker. Sam has diverse fisheries experience and has also had years of
experience in public service.

Respectfully,

Dave Goldstein
Prince William Sound Eco-Charters, LLC
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